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Road Construction Update 
For Immediate Release: Wednesday, August 11, 2010 

 

County Road 13 to Close for Culvert Replacement 

 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department are replacing a culvert on 

County Road 13 in Harrison Township. 

 

The closure will continue through Tuesday August 17, 2010.  All scheduling is 

subject to weather conditions. 

 

Location            Starting Date  

 

County Road 13  between T.R. 31 & T.R. 46   08/09/10 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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